
We are open for fluWe are open for flu
clinics every Wednesdayclinics every Wednesday
evening starting at 5pm,evening starting at 5pm,
from October 9th untilfrom October 9th until
November 20th.November 20th.

Avoid
The Flu!
Please call and make an
appointment to stay
protected this flu season.

1455 25th Avenue Drive NE
Hickory, NC 28601

Call Today At: 828-322-4453

The ChildHealth
Center, PA


